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Date:  August 26, 2022 

To:  Pat Pitney, President 

From:    , Faculty Alliance Chair 

CC:  UA Board of Regents 
Paul Layer, Vice President for Academics, Students & Research 
 

Re:  Executive Administration Costs at the University of Alaska 
 
 
In the Fall of 2020,            and 
system collaboration analysis he was conducting as a contractor with the University of Alaska 
system. Alliance was told that we would receive a copy of the report when complete. We 
understand his report was delayed after Mr. Bishko accepted a position as the interim Chief Human 
Resource Officer.  
 
Please release the report by October 15, 2022. If the report is not yet complete or is no longer in 
process, we request a copy of the draft report and/or any data collected.  
 
Support of this request agreed upon by consensus at the Faculty Alliance meeting on August 19, 
2022. 
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